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The Adventure Has Begun!

Good Luck UA-AWCIM Project Team!



PROJECT LOCATION AND LOGISTICS

The Andrew Weil Center for Integrative 

Medicine project is located on the corner of 

Mabel and Cherry, between the Bioscience 

Research Laboratories and the Highland 

Garage.

The Project includes the construction of 

three buildings – the Main Building and two 

smaller buildings. 

Each structure is built with exposed natural 

materials, including: concrete, concrete 

masonry units, steel, and glass. Surrounded 

by native Sonoran Desert plantings, these 

materials help the building blend into the 

natural landscape.



PROGRESS PICTURES



PROGRESS PICTURES

The pre-planning and preparation for installation of the 

building’s Mechanical, Electrical, Plumbing and Structural 

systems are being coordinated virtually by the Project Team 

using BIM (Building Information Modeling). A typical BIM plan 

is shown here.



PROGRESS PICTURES
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DID YOU KNOW…

The amount of dirt excavated on this project 

is close to 4,000 cubic yards! One cubic yard 

of dirt weighs around the same as a 

Volkswagen Beetle!


